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PROCEEDINGS OF THE MURRAY COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
MURRAY COUNTY GOVERNMENT CENTER – SLAYTON, MINNESOTA 

June 27, 2019   12:30 p.m. 
 

Pursuant to notice, the Murray County Board of Commissioners convened with the following 
members present:  Commissioners Lori Gunnink, James Jens, James Kluis, David Thiner, and 
Dennis Welgraven. Also present were Gary Weiers of DDA Human Resources, Inc. and Human 
Resources Generalist Ronda Radke. 
 
No conflicts of interest were identified.   
 
The Board interviewed James Halasz for the position of County Administrator. 
 
At 1:26 p.m., the Board interviewed Molly Malone for the position of County Administrator. 
 
At 2:20 p.m., the Board interviewed Tom Burke for the position of County Administrator. 
 
At 3:00 p.m., the Board interviewed Marc Mattice for the position of County Administrator. 
 
It was moved by Gunnink, seconded by Kluis, and passed to enter into negotiations with Thomas 
Burke for County Administrator and to further authorize the personnel committee along with 
Gary Weiers of DDA Human Services to work through the negotiation process on behalf of the 
board. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:01 p.m. 
 
ATTEST:     
 
 
______________________________________      ________________________________ 
Ronda Radke, Human Resources Generalist       David Thiner, Chairman of the Board 


